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Work Scheduled on Hwy 59 in Atchison Co Mo. 
(KTNC) - Roadwork is planned on U.S. Highway 59 in Atchison County Missouri Thursday.
 The Missouri Department of Transportation says contractors will work on Route 59 between Route
TT and County Road 225.  Crews will work on the asphalt approaches to the bridge over the Tarkio
River from 7:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m.
 MoDOT says the work should be complete in one day.  One lane will be open during the work, with
a 12-foot width restriction.
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